
From: Robert Short [robertshort@hotmail.corn] 

Sent: Thursday, August 29,2002 1:05 AM 

To: Crane, Nancy T 

Subject: UN Codex-Dietary Supplemernts 


Please cease & desist from attempts to limit my ability to purchase dietary 
supplements by adding restrictive laws. Keep the UN out of my kitchen! 
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